
This message is to inform you that the 7th Annual OCRID Re-

search Symposium has been cancelled, due to growing concerns 

and uncertainty over the novel coronavirus. The safety of  at-

tendees, presenters, and staff  always comes first. 

We sincerely apologize for any inconvenience this may cause and 

look forward to greeting you next year. 

OKLAHOMA CENTER FOR  

RESPIRATORY AND INFECTIOUS DISEASE 
 

Phone: 405-744-7481 
Email: ocrid@okstate.edu 

173 McElroy Hall 
Oklahoma State University  
Stillwater, OK 74078 

For more information 
Please contact: 


